
  NOTICE OF DISCONTINUATION OF SUPPORT FOR D-SERIES MACHINES 
 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
Please be advised that support for all Barudan D-Series embroidery machines will be discontinued 
December 31, 2021. Barudan will not accept any D-Series boards for repair after this date.  
 
It has been over 11 years since the last D-Series machine was sold. Unfortunately, many parts are 

becoming increasingly difficult to produce because of changes in materials due to environmental 

restrictions. We are informing our customers now to prevent any future inconveniences.  

 
Barudan will continue to provide the very best service and customer support in the industry. If you have 
any questions, please contact our agents. We appreciate your understanding and continued patronage 
of Barudan products.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barudan Co. Ltd.  
 
 
 
 


